
 

 

 

 

Circular E1/21-24 

TERM 2021-2024 

Notice of the first meeting of the Executive Council 

 

Notice is hereby given that the First Meeting of the Executive Council of the term 2021-2024 
will take place in the UAE.  It will commence on Friday 10 December 2021 and conclude on 
Sunday 12 December 2021.  It will be hosted by the KSIMC of Dubai. 

The Exco will be a physical one. We encourage all Councillors who can join physically, to do 
so. However, we understand that COVID restrictions in different parts of the world may 
restrict some from travelling. Therefore, we are actively exploring ways to make it into a 
‘’hybrid” one (i.e. complementing physical with a function to join virtually) for maximum 
participation. 

Agenda and further details will follow in due course. 

Arifali Hirji 
Secretary General 

29 September 2021 

 

 


